
  
 

KING’S KORNER 

My Fellow Lions: 
 

I urge you to make an effort to get 
to this Lions Club meeting.  We will 
be distributing funds to the 

organizations we support through our Community 
and Youth program.  Come and see what your 
efforts have accomplished. 
 

We are approaching the end of this Lions year 
and are planning for a turnover of the club 
leadership on June 12, 2016.  I would encourage 
you to take the time this year to come out and 
enjoy our "Installation Night".  Please bring your 
spouse, your partner in service and your family 
members to enjoy the evening.  This year we will 
have the District Governor do the Installation.  We 
are expecting guests from the Adelphia and 
South Philadelphia Lions clubs to join us. 
  
Our Chicken Barbeque is just around the corner 
on June 4.  We need you to sell your tickets so 
that our efforts will be successful. 
 
Yours in a World of Service, 

Jim Cavallaro 

President 2015-2016 
 

 
 

 
Don’t forget your cancelled stamps! 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 
 

May 24th – 6:30 PM 
Springfield County Club 

 

Community & Youth Night 
 

Come and join us as we present donations to 
many worthy community organizations 

 
Dress Code Business Casual 

 
Cost $25 

 
IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING 

EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net ) OR PHONE 
 (610-328-9075) 

 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 
May 19 Breakfast meeting, 8:10 AM Red Iron Pub.    

Speaker from Springfield Library 

May 19-22  PA Lions State Convention, Crowne Plaza 

Hotel, 1741 Papermill Rd., Reading, PA 

May 24  Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, Community 

& Youth Night 

May 30  Memorial Day, Lions distribute flags along 

parade route.  Come to Memorial Park by 10 

AM –wear your vest. 

Jun 4 Chicken BBQ fundraiser 

Jun 7 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 

Jun 14 Dinner mtg, Anthony’s Restaurant, 6:30 PM.  

Installation  & Awards Night 

Jun 28 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, Health & 

Welfare Night 

Jul 12 Board mtg and picnic (one mtg in July) 

Lions' 

 

Lines 
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PRESIDENT: James Cavallaro, FIRST VP: Kathleen Lawless, SECOND VP: Rob Tiffany, THIRD VP: David Krauter 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: William Lavery, LION TAMER: Frank Udicious, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

July 16 & 26 Beacon Lodge trips 

Aug 2  National Nite Out, SCC 

Aug 3 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM(please note 

it is Wednesday nite) 

Aug 10  Rose Tree Park Program – Army Band 

Aug 16  Dinner meeting (one meeting in August) (date 

is correct) 
 

CHICKEN BBQ 
Chicken BBQ is June 4th, so mark your 
calendars! Our ability to make this 
year’s budget depends on our ability to 
meet the Chicken BBQ budget. In 
order to do that, we need EVERY Lion 
member to do the following two things. 

#1 – you need to sell all of the tickets that Ed 
Rocco gave you. If you need more, just ask Ed 
(610-543-2201).  
#2 – participate in the event. We need you to 
participate during one or all of the tasks – Friday 
evening for a couple of hours for setup, Saturday 
especially during one of the work periods, and/or 
Sunday morning for a couple of hours to put the 
grills away. A sign-up sheet will be available at 
the next couple of meetings. If you are not at a 
meeting, let Lisa Tiffany (610- 449-7366) know 

when you can help. Remember - sell! Sell!! 
SELL!!! (and keep your ticket captain updated 

on your sales numbers.)                           
 

LAST MEETING 
We recognized the National Champion 

Cheerleaders and Outstanding members of 
the High School Leo Club 

Coaches of the Cheerleader Team, Molly Reis (L) and Kristin 
LaBarca (R) 

Cheerleader Team Captains (L to R) Chesley Jackson, Jane 

McMenamin, Megan Fitzgerald, Celina Geslao (kneeling in 

front), along with Coaches Molly and Kristen and Lions VP Dave 

Krauter. Not able to attend, Captain Brandi Layden 

 

Dan Wallin, Leo Faculty Advisor 

 

Outstanding Leos (L to R) Andrew Todaro, Julia Bingaman, 

Jessica Joseph and Katie Martin, along with Advisor Dan and 

Lions VP Dave Krauter 

 
LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be  

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be edited 

for space and content. 

http://www.springfieldlionsclub.org/

